
Mid Week Memo – February 10, 2021 
 

Reminder:  Due to the Family Day holiday and Teachers’ Convention, there will be no school for students next 
week.  
 
Student Instructional Hours and Non-Operational School Days 
Lethbridge School Division superintendent Dr. Cheryl Gilmore has declared Friday, May 21 a “non-operational day” for 
Senator Fairbairn and G.S Lakie students. This means school will be closed for staff and students.  For details, please see 
the attached letter:  LETTER 

School Council 
The next virtual school council meeting is Thursday, February 25 at 7:00 pm.  If you would like to take part in this 
meeting, please respond to this email by noon on Wednesday, February 24. A link will be sent to you on the morning of 
February 25. 
 
Yearbooks 
Senator Joyce Fairbairn MS Yearbooks are available for purchase. They have been posted to School Cash Online and are 
$40.00. Don’t miss out—the deadline to buy the yearbook is February 26th, 2020. 
 
School Cash Online 
Thank you to everyone for your payments to your School Cash account and for keeping it up to date. If you have any 
questions about your Laptop fees, grade 7 activity fees or yearbook payments please respond to this email.  

Community Happenings 

Play Week (February 15 – 19) 

 

Little League (Registration January 8 – March 12) 

Lethbridge Minor Softball 
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